
Party Rules 

Do you know about the laws of secondary supply and what you need to do if hosting a 
party? Do you also know about standard drinks?  

With the school year soon ending and party season approaching, you may be thinking about 
hosting a party for your young people.  

The Drug Education Network (DEN) has prepared a handy guide called Party Rules to walk 
you through what you need to know about hosting a fun party while also keeping your young 
people and their friends safe. Check out the online flipbook version here.  

DEN is a non-government organisation funded to deliver a range of health promotion, 
prevention and early intervention programs to reduce the harm associated with alcohol, 
tobacco and other drug use across Tasmania.   

For more information, visit the website here, where you can subscribe to the DEN newsletter 
and receive updates on DEN’s training and resources.   

You can request a hard copy of the guide by emailing the admin team at admin@den.org.au 
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